
     TOWN OF PITTSFIELD 
CEMETERY TRUSTEES 

Pittsfield Town Hall 
85 Main Street 

Pittsfield, NH 03263 
 

Minutes of the Cemetery Trustees – Monday, March, 21, 2022 
 
Members present: Cedric Dustin and Cara Marston 
Member absent: Pat Heffernan 
 
Meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. at the Pittsfield Town Hall. 
 
New Business: 
 

1. 2022 Maintenance – trustees reviewed the posting for landscaping 
maintenance, no changes for the Floral Park one for 2022, but will have to 
add a second posting for the Quaker & Berry Cemeteries this year. Bids will 
be due April 15th and the trustees will meet April 18th to review the 
submissions. 
 

2. Brock stone damage – will be working with Perry Monument for repair on 
one stone in the old section, it is still uncertain if this damage was by the 
mowing or otherwise at this juncture. A claim can be filed if needed to 
recoup the cost. 
 

3. Trees – Cara let Cedric know of an idea that Leslie Vogt had involving a 
grant for an arborist review/plan for the trees several town/school 
locations (cemetery, Dustin Park, Drake Field). Leslie is checking with the 
Wallman Foundation to see if this type of grant activity would be eligible.  
 
 

No other business was conducted. 
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